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Silver City: The New Mexico Department of Transportation District One office (NMDOT) has 
posted an alert for Wednesday May 31, 2017: 
 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) along with James Hamilton 
Construction Company (Contractor) will have nightly lane closures on Highway 180 east bound 
driving lane (right) due to released rodeo traffic. Motorists are asked to reduce speed, obey 
posted signs, use extreme caution, and be cautious of personnel in the area. Closures will be in 
effect till Saturday June 3rd with hours of operation from 9:00 pm to 12:00 am. 
 
For updated information go to: 
New Mexico Department of Transportation at www.nmroads.com. 
 

### 
 
Ami Evans, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation 
District One at (575) 544-6598 (office) or ami.evans@state.nm.us. 
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